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Michelle has worked at L’Anse Area Schools for the past 23 years. 
She has been a 1st grade teacher for many years and is moved to 
teaching one of the kindergarten classes this year. Michelle was 

nominated for Employee of the Month by fellow teachers and parents 
because she unselfishly shares her knowledge and talents, not for 
personal acknowledgement, but to lift our staff and students to a 

higher level. She has an amazing relationship with all of her students, 
current and past. Michelle is actively involved with the CJ Sullivan 
PTO and works behind the scenes planning family engagement 

activities. Michelle’s dedication to our school is greatly appreciated. 
We are very fortunate to have Michelle as a part of our team! 

 


